
 

ROADWORKS: CULVERT REPLACEMENT WORK ON ROUTE 105 
 
 
Chelsea, August 27, 2021 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to inform the population that culvert replacement 
work will force the complete closure of a section of Route 105 located north of Chemin Engler. The work will take 
place from August 31 to September 14.  
 
Schedule: Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. but could vary depending on weather conditions and 
operational constraints.  
 
Obstruction: Motorists are invited to use the proposed detour route via Chemin Brown. Signage will be in place to 
redirect traffic. Local traffic will be allowed on Route 105 up to the work area but will not be allowed to cross it. 
 
Pedestrians and cyclists will also have to use the detour route via Chemin Brown. 
 
 
To be informed of any changes to the schedule on a regular basis, visit our website at chelsea.ca/road-works. 
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Information :  
 
Maude Prud’homme-Séguin 
Responsable des communications 
Municipalité de Chelsea 
819 827-6215 
m.seguin@chelsea.ca 
 

https://www.chelsea.ca/en/residents/service-municipaux/public-works/road-works

